J A Jason McFarlin
Attorney at Law

August 15, 2019

Attention:
Michele McLean, AICP
Planning Director
Department of Planning
County of Maui
One Main Plaza
2200 Main Street, Suite 315
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii. 96793
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Withdrawal of Wailuku Plantation, LLC’s Phase III Project District
Approval Application for Piihana Project District, Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii
TMK: (2) 3-4-032:001 (PH3 2018/0007)

As per your letter to Vernon Lindsey dated April 29, 2019, Please be advised that he is
hereby withdrawing the Phase III Project District Approval Application. Mr. Lindsey is the sole
owner of Wailuku Plantation LL.C, which is the entity that currently owns all of the Piithana Project

Re:

District.
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (808) 269-0625.

Sincerely,
Tan Ml Loy

Jason McFarlin
Attorney at Law

cc: Riley Hakoda, State of Hawaii Land Use Commission
Rowena Dagdag-Andaya, Dept. of Public Works

62 N Market St. #305 « Wailuku, HI 96793 « Phone (808) 269-0625 « Fax (888) 8§92-3422
Email: jason@mcfarlinlawyer.com



